UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF COURT CLOSING
Please be advised that due to extreme weather conditions, the Flint and Bay
City Offices of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of

Michigan will be closing today (January 28, 2019) at 11:00 AM.

If you need to contact the court, please call (810) 235-4126

Date: January 28, 2019 Katherine B. Gullo
Clerk of Court
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